
Report on the Selectboard Meeting of March 28, 2023 
Prepared by Alison Freeman 

Note: These are not official minutes -- -- just notes taken by me. Official minutes will be available from the 
Town Office and will be posted on the Town web site following Board approval at the next meeting.  
Please email me at news@singingbridge.net with any questions, comments, or requests to subscribe to the list. 
To unsubscribe, simply follow the instructions at the bottom of this email. 
The Meeting: The meeting was conducted as a Zoom hybrid. Selectboard members Rich Donaldson and Jon 
Collins, were together in the Town Office. Selectboard member, Bronwen Tudor and Town Administrator, 
Amanda Campbell were on Zoom. There were 11 members of the public in attendance on Zoom. 
The minutes of the meeting of March 16, 2023 were approved. They will be posted on the Town website. 
Most Important/Interesting Items: In my judgment, the following items were the most important things covered 
during the meeting. 

• Public Hearing: The Class I Restaurant malt, spiritous and vinous liquor license for The Osprey was 
approved 

• Scheduled appointments: Kristin Collins, of Preti-Flaherty, the new attorney for the Town, for a 
Meet & Greet and discussion of procedures for communication 

• The Harbormaster provided an update regarding the derelict sailboat on Long Island. Former 
selectboard member, Geoff Birdsall, was asked to provide information about how similar situations 
have been handled in the past. Mr. Birdsall recommended the Town not do anything and leave any 
action to the State. The DEP has already removed the fuel from the vessel. Communication with the 
State is ongoing 

Town Meeting 2023: 

• The FAC will have a revised working draft of the budget available for the 4/11 Selectboard meeting 
with plans for a final draft at the 4/25 meeting 

Public Comment: 

• Aria Eee announced that the annual Get to Know your Neighbor event will be held from noon to 
2pm Sunday, April 30, 2023 at the GCC. Citizen of Year nominations are due in sealed envelopes to 
the Town Office by April 13. Also a reminder that the Georgetown Recreation Committee is asking 
for input on town activities and events. She hopes everyone will please respond to this quick survey 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc1BS2T77Akw2JWrCg9s1u8RByTPU46Bk928MHS2
jJ3PFm_3A/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Upcoming Events/Dates: 
Recreation Committee Tuesday April 4  6pm HYBRID 
Planning Board  Wednesday April 5  7pm HYBRID 
Shellfish Committee  Thursday April 6  4:30pm OFFICE 
Conservation Commission Monday April 10  6:30pm ZOOM 
Select Board   Tuesday April 11  7pm HYBRID 
School Committee  Wednesday April 12  5pm HYBRID 
Solid Waste Committee Thursday April 13  7pm ZOOM 
TOPMB   Tuesday April 18  4pm OFFICE 
Planning Board  Wednesday April 19  7pm HYBRID 
Select Board    Tuesday April 25  7pm HYBRID 
The Friends of Reid State Park will also meet at the Town Office on Monday April 3rd at 4pm 

mailto:news@singingbridge.net


The next meeting of the Selectboard will be at 7 PM on Tuesday, April 11, 2023. The public is welcome to 
attend on ZOOM. Contact Amanda Campbell or Alex Neese at the Town Office to get the Meeting ID and 
Password. 
Prepared and distributed by Alison Freeman 


